

Minutes of the agm held at SSSC 28th May 24 Started at 7.30pm

1. The president gave a brief overview of the season and thanked everyone for participating.
2. Present : K Brooks, M Biggar, B Jones, R Clayton, M Tomlinson, T Livesley, J Smith, R Podmore, A Banner, N Dyson, V Doyle, P Adcock, D Lunn, G Jones, M Erajjaraty, B Newton, P Blain, S Carling, M Newton, S Barrett, P Cotterill, T Hughes, B Grooms, T Gillespie, S Green, D Burgess, R Aimson, F Smith, L Smith, A Stevens, P Royle, B Gleaves, B Tulley, S Barber, D Harris, A Bracegirdle, D Hanks, G Leonard, R Renshaw, J Wetherby, S Dolling, G Houseden, A Cauldwell, C Nolan, D Huntbach, K Atkins
3. Apologies : M Box, I Meridith, D Whalley, D Greenwood, J Corbett, T Styles, A Matic, H Jackson
4. The Minutes of the previous AGM were read and approved. Prop K Aimson  
sec L Smith
5. Election of offices President : M Biggar  
Chair : J Smith  
Secretary: R Clayton  
Treasurer: T Livesley  
Trophy sec/ auditor: T Livesely/ R Aimson  
J Smith was elected and everyone was voted on  
Prop N Dyson sec A Banner
6. Treasurer report was shown/ talked about and agreed on. Also agreed to increase entry fee by £5 to £20 and £15 (O.A.P) to increase prize pot and clean/update the trophies. Prop G Leonard sec M Newton
7. Resolutions  
It was voted and agreed to split the league into 2 leagues with a review at the end of season. 4 sections to each league with the winner and runner up in each league to play in a match to get to a grand final.  
  
It was voted and agreed that the maximum start will be set at +55 instead of +70 for this season.  
  
It was voted and agreed to try the pairs this year as handicapped not scratch. The Handicap will have both players starting handicap totalled together and the third of that will be the pairs handicap.

It was voted and agreed that the committee will arrange a referee for all the semi finals and Finals of all the individuals and pairs competitions without fail. Can be a committee member and someone who the committee has delegated to referee.

It was voted and agreed to stay as we are for the handicaps being assessed quarterly and not weekly as proposed.

8. It was discussed that as a league we should try and set up a youth agenda with a possibility of coaching for youth players. Also going into schools to promote. The committee will discuss this further in future meetings

It was discussed that the final of the open and handicap competition needs to be on a separate day/night. This is instead of playing quarter/semi and final all in one day. Possibility of having a big finals night. The committee will look into this and discuss at the next meeting and let everyone know before registration.

B Grooms was added to the discipline committee

9. Special Award and Honorary Life Membership was given to N Dyson
10. Meeting Closed at 8.30pm and the presentation of trophies and Food was served.